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Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

 

I pray that this finds you and your family safe, healthy, and well. So many of our families and 

love ones are dealing with this virus daily and many have fallen in death and this is so heart 

breaking.  

 

Our MWGM recently shared some “Revised Criteria” to be used once we feel that it is safe to 

have face to face meetings.  Worthy Matrons and Secretaries please share this information with 

your chapter members so that all are kept informed. In the meantime, please use the zoom 

meetings if your chapter has chosen to do so. 

 

I am continuing to monitor this virus situation each day and will update you on any changes that 

concerns our members and chapters. 

 

Stay well and safe until we meet again and may each of you keep faith, hope, love, and peace 

within.  Let’s please adhere to our health and safety guidelines and now may be a good time to 

add the flu shot to your list. Please continue to wear your mask, use social distancing, and wash 

hands often. 

 

Blessings of Love              

Tina Spier   

Worthy Grand Matron   
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   Phone (404) 731-5637 
154 Killian Hill Road 

Lilburn, GA 30047 

Email tinaspier@gmail.com 

From the Desk Of 

Tina Spier 

Worthy Grand Matron 



 



 


